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4 HILLTOWN PARK - APPLICATION FOR USE (AN211-2006) 
 
A request has been received from the organisers of the Hilltown Festival for use of the park on 
Saturday, 26th August, 2006.  The festival will include the grand opening of the newly landscaped park 
along with various events. 
 
It is recommended that permission be granted for use of the park subject to the necessary insurance 
being provided indemnifying the Council against damage to property, injury or loss of life etc to 
members of the public and in addition any services being provided by the Department being paid for 
by the applicant. 
 


